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Do you have an item for the bulletin? Email: bulletinLGCA@gmail.com

'Tis Time for the LGCA Halloween Celebration!
The Lakewood Gardens Civic Association

invites the neighborhood to participate in our
annual Halloween celebration. 

Dress your little ghouls up and come on down
to the clubhouse Sunday, October 30 at 11 am. 

Parade through the streets of Lakewood
Gardens. 

We'll have treats and fun games for the kiddos.



Clubhouse News
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Lakewood Gardens MEGA GARAGE SALE (ALL STREETS) is back 
and our next event is Saturday, October 8th! 

You can register to participate at: www.NeighborhoodBlockSale.com
Or Call/Text (562)822-6532 and we'll get you registered. 

We'll have FREE giveaways to those that register. 
Make sure to tell your neighbors too. The more homes around you 

that participate the more traffic it brings. Sale is rain or shine. 
Any questions reach out to Blair Newman (562)822-6532 

Pick out your pumpkins
Friday, October 14th 

3-6pm at 4103 Andy St 
You Must Register:

www.YourFreePumpkin
.com

Sponsored by The
Newman Real Estate

Team



Sunday, November 27th 12pm-2pm at the
LGCA Clubhouse
Save the date to come visit Santa and get your
FREE photos with Santa. 
You must register for this event.
www.FreePhotosWithSanta.com
Sponsored by The Newman Real Estate Team,
LGCA & Ed Hatz

Lakewood Gardens Photos With Santa

http://www.yourfreepumpkin.com/
http://www.freephotoswithsanta.com/


2022 Board Members

You can purchase full-page ads for $45, ½
page ads for $30, ¼ page ads for $20 and
1/8 page ads for $10.  Prices are per
month, and ads will be printed in color. 
 Email BulletinLGCA@gmail.com for more
information or to place an ad.  You will
reach all 441 homes in the Lakewood
Gardens!

Our Sock-A-Thon is still on.
We are raising money for much needed

bathroom renovations at the LGCA
clubhouse.

The proposed new restrooms will be cleaner,
more efficient and ADA compliant.

The socks come in many cute and fun motifs
and are a great bargain at just $11.99 for two

pairs. Orders over $50 get free shipping.

Clubhouse News

Interested in Advertising in the 
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Purchase at www.sockathon.com/pages/lgca

Fall is in the Air - Cozy Up with a New Pair ... of SOCKS!

Are you throwing a party and need a
large space to host your family and
friends? Consider renting the LGCA.
Information about how to rent is
available at www.lgca.info/Clubhouse-
Rental 
Didn't find the answer you are looking
for? Email: rentals4lgca@gmail.com

Clubhouse Rentals

President - Ray Jenkins
PresidentLGCA@gmail.com

Vice President - Ron Underwood
VicePresidentLGCA@gmail.com

Secretary - Bob Vomero
SecretaryLGCA@gmail.com

Treasurer - Fatima Gutierrez
Treasurer4LGCA@gmail.com

Clubhouse Rentals - Judith Heagy
Rentals4LGCA@gmail.com

Membership Records - Tracy Herald
membershiplgca@gmail.com

Entertainment - Heather Johnstone
EventsLGCA@gmail.com

Bulletin Editor - Amber Jackson
BulletinLGCA@gmail.com

Clubhouse Maintenance & Repair - Troy House
Membership Promotions - Chad Hovelsen

Election Day

Veteran's Day Appreciation &
Community Thanksgiving Dinner

Photos with Santa

Project Shepherd & Christmas
Party

      Tuesday, November 8, 2022

    Saturday, November  12, 2022 at 4pm

     Sunday, November 27, 2022 at 12pm

     Saturday, December 17, 2022 at 5pm

 Plan Ahead for Future Events




